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YOU'RE INVITED!  

PLAYGROUND DEDICATION FOR VARIETY 
  
Join us THIS coming Monday as we have a playground dedication for Variety- The Children's 

Charity for funding playground renovations at three Anawim playgrounds this past year! We 

will also be honoring Housby for their outstanding volunteerism with helping make 

these renovations possible.  
 
When: Monday, October 24th at 11:15 AM 
Where: The Maine playground- 1635 6th Ave, Des Moines 
 
Click to see photos and read about the three Anawim playgrounds that received renovations this 

past year!  
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SAVE THE DATE!  
  
Save the Date for our Annual Women Empowering Families ThanksGIVING event! Please join us 

for food and wine as we share an evening of thankfulness and giving! Event benefits Anawim 

Housing Supportive Services. Guests are asked to please bring an unwrapped household gift that 

will later be donated to an Anawim Housing tenant in need. 
 
When: Thursday, November 17th, from 5-7PM 
Where: The Hotel Kirkwood, 400 Walnut St. 
 
A list of suggested items and additional event information can be found by clicking READ MORE. 

Please RSVP to Tking@anawimhousing.org 
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

GROUNDBREAKING AT BRICKSTONES 
  
On October 6th, Anawim Housing broke ground on our 30-unit senior housing development: 

Brickstones At Riverbend! This project was awarded tax credit funding from Iowa Finance 

Authority in March of this year.  It was an exciting day for Anawim and the community. 

Located at 518 Forest Ave, the site was an empty lot and will undergo construction later this fall 

with an anticipated completion of early summer 2017. 
  
Click to read more and see all the photos from the day's groundbreaking!  
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THIS IS MY STORY 

 
Anawim Housing is featuring the beautiful success story of one of our past program tenants. She 

came to Anawim from homelessness, and during her time with us, she gained the support 

system she needed and found inner strength. What she was able to do after finding her footing 

again is remarkable.  
 
Watch her unique and powerful story here by clicking Read More 
 

 

  
 

 

 

FALL HOME TOUR RECAP 

 
Thank you to all who were able to join us for our Fall Home Tour on October 13th! Our 

property tours are one of our favorite events here at Anawim and we loved providing 

the opportunity for our guests to walk through one of our Forest and Fields townhomes, as well 

as a single family home along 13th St.  
 
Missed the tour but interested? We're having another one in the spring! Stay tuned.  
 
Click to view photos from the tour and be sure to "like" our Facebook page!  
 

 

  
 

  
 

 

Anawim Housing develops stable homes and strengthens communities. 
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